

Phiếu ôn tập số 1

English | Grade 7 | 90 minutes

Date: _____

Student's details

Full name _____

Class _____

Part I: PHONETICS

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. t <u>u</u> tor | B. m <u>u</u> ral | C. comm <u>u</u> nity | D. volun <u>t</u> eer |
| 2. A. g <u>l</u> obal | B. encour <u>a</u> ge | C. gar <u>a</u> ge | D. gen <u>e</u> ral |
| 3. A. enc <u>o</u> urage | B. <u>c</u> ommon | C. <u>c</u> ampaign | D. so <u>c</u> ial |

II. Choose the word that has the different stress from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|-------------|------------|
| 4. A. volunteer | B. graffiti | C. donate | D. provide |
| 5. A. mentor | B. offer | C. children | D. nursing |

Part II: VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

III. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentence.

6. _____ people usually live on the streets, under the bridges, or in the camps.
- | | | | |
|---------|-------------|------------|-------------|
| A. Sick | B. Homeless | C. Elderly | D. Disabled |
|---------|-------------|------------|-------------|
7. Linh often uses her headphones when she listens to music _____ her parents don't like loud noise.
- | | | | |
|-------|--------|------------|--------|
| A. so | B. but | C. because | D. and |
|-------|--------|------------|--------|
8. Our school has a programme to _____ children from poor families in Ho Chi Minh City.
- | | | | |
|--------|----------|----------|--------------|
| A. ask | B. offer | C. tutor | D. volunteer |
|--------|----------|----------|--------------|
9. Volunteering is special _____ me because I can help others.
- | | | | |
|-------|--------|---------|-------|
| A. at | B. for | C. with | D. to |
|-------|--------|---------|-------|
10. Let's help the sweet children because they have bad _____.
- | | | | |
|---------|----------------------|-----------------|-------------|
| A. live | B. living conditions | C. ways of life | D. earnings |
|---------|----------------------|-----------------|-------------|
11. The time when the sun first appears in the morning is called _____.
- | | | | |
|---------|---------|------------|-----------|
| A. dawn | B. dusk | C. sunrise | D. sunset |
|---------|---------|------------|-----------|
12. Sorry, I'm not coming after all. I've changed my _____.
- | | | | |
|-----------|------------|--------|---------|
| A. choice | B. thought | C. way | D. mind |
|-----------|------------|--------|---------|
13. In Europe culture, few people get married as teenagers. There aren't many wedding between _____.
- | | | | |
|------------|----------------|----------|-----------|
| A. couples | B. adolescents | C. pairs | D. tribes |
|------------|----------------|----------|-----------|
14. The income does not meet his basic needs, so John is seeking a _____ job on weekend evenings.
- | | | | |
|--------------|--------------|------------|-----------|
| A. full-time | B. part-time | C. regular | D. unpaid |
|--------------|--------------|------------|-----------|
15. You said you'd come to that new art _____ with me today!

A. place B. gallery C. station D. concert

16. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: From the top of this tower, you can have a magnificent view of Sangam.

A. terriying B. exciting C. spectacular D. beautiful

17. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: The walls of the neighborhood had been covered with graffiti.

A. drawing B. drawings C. pictures D. photos

18. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: When Emma was a teenager, she would stick with her phone all the time, but now she just use it from time to time for keeping in touch with her family.

A. often B. usually C. sometimes D. some time

19. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: She would participate in clean-up project willingly if she didn't have the final test this Saturday.

A. compulsorily B. voluntarily C. freely D. voluntarily

20. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: The books in the library are organized according to subject.

A. sorted B. suggested C. modified D. changed

21. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word that has OPPOSITE meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: Many people donate to the Red Cross, a non-profit organization that aids people free of charge.

A. profit-making B. for-profit C. non-profit D. profitable

22. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word that has OPPOSITE meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: She hates durians. It smells unbearable.

A. awful B. acceptable C. tasty D. tolerant

23. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word that has OPPOSITE meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: I was bored by the TV show. The TV show was dull.

A. attracted B. boring C. good D. fascinating

24. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word that has OPPOSITE meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: Extreme sports such as: parachuting, skiing may cause serious injuries. However, some like these activities, because they are challenging.

A. difficult B. easy C. demanding D. tricky

25. Choose A, B, C or D to indicate the word that has OPPOSITE meaning to the underlined word in each of the following question: Recently, Japan has experienced a growth in the number of wedding parties.

A. a downward B. an increase C. a drop D. a peak

26. I've _____ seen this film. Let's watch something else.

A. never B. ever C. already D. yet

27. We _____ to that village to do volunteer work several times.
A. has gone B. have been C. went D. go
28. Our teacher _____ to US how to use the printer already.
A. have explained B. has explain C. has explained D. explained
29. Most people volunteer _____, they want to make a difference in their community.
A. because B. so C. so that D. in order to
30. I _____ her recently. The last time we met was at a party.
A. have seen B. haven't seen C. didn't see D. saw
31. We _____ very busy last week.
A. was B. am C. were D. will be
32. In 2012, they _____ their project for street children.
A. start B. are starting C. started D. have started
33. He _____ his credit card. He can't find it anywhere.
A. lost B. has lost C. has losen D. losed
34. I _____ very busy since I _____ back from holiday.
A. have been-has come B. was-came C. was-has come D. have been-came
35. Jane _____ just a few minutes ago.
A. leaved B. left C. lived D. leaves
36. Rich Americans living in the North of the USA _____ like their cold winters.
A. didn't use to B. wasn't used to C. wouldn't D. didn't used to
37. Some of them _____ come and spend the winter in a small Californian village called Hollywood.
A. used to B. got used to C. use to D. didn't use
38. Which sentence is NOT correct?
A. We would go swimming every Friday.
B. My grandmother would have long, fair hair.
C. We would go to the zoo every summer.
39. We _____ go to the park and play football on Mondays.
A. would B. was used to C. used to D. get used to
40. I _____ a book at 8:00 last night.
A. read B. has read C. was reading D. had been reading
41. When you rang last night, she _____ in the garden so she didn't hear the phone.
A. is working B. was working C. is being worked D. worked
42. It was strange at first, but I'm used to _____ baseball.

- A. played B. being play C. play D. playing
43. I really can't _____ having a new baby brother.
- A. used to B. be used to C. get used to D. None
44. I've lived here for ten years now so I _____ driving in the city.
- A. used to B. didn't used to C. get used to D. am used to
45. When we had two babies, I got used to _____ much sleep.
- A. getting B. get C. not getting D. not get

Part III: WORD FORM

IV. Put the word in the brackets in the correct form.

46. At the end of the film, you hear a single _____ and then Al Pacino falls to the ground. (SHOOT)
47. Conducting 'clean-up' projects is a great way to encourage people to _____ for environmental protection campaigns. (VOLUNTEER)
48. The government seeks donations to help _____ areas in Vietnam. (FLOOD)
49. Do they have any _____ that it was Hampson who stole the goods? (PROVE)
50. My most _____ moment was trying to introduce a woman whose name I couldn't remember. (EMBARRASS)

Part IV: READING

V. Read and answer the question. WRITE SHORT ANSWER!

Community service is work done by a person or group of people that benefits others. It is often done near the area where you live, so your own community gets the benefits of your work. You do not get paid to perform community service, but get to learn a lot. Community service can help many different groups of people, even animals and the environment. Community service is often organized through a local group, such as a place of worship, school, or non-profit organization, or you can start your own community service projects. Community service can even involve raising funds by donating used goods or selling used goods like clothing.

Many people participate in community service because they enjoy helping others and improving their community. Moreover, according to a research published on Friday in the journal BMC Public Health, volunteering can make you happier and help you live longer. It says doing good deeds for others boosts your mental health and increases your longevity. Researchers from the UK's University of Exeter also reviewed 40 academic papers into the effects of volunteerism on our health.

51. What is community service?
52. Where is community service often done?
53. Is community service a paying job?
54. What groups of people can community service help?
55. Is donation of used goods a community service example?
56. Why do many people take part in community service?
57. Where was the research made available to the public?
58. What does doing good deeds help?
59. Which country also have a research on effects volunteerism on our health?
60. How many academic papers were involved in this study?

V. Read and fill in the blanks with the words from the box.

feed disabled helping up care
parents donating how charitable churches

It's not uncommon in America for a person to belong to some kind of volunteer group. (61) _____ one's time and services is very much a part of the American way of life. Most (62) _____ activities are organized by (63) _____ and groups around the nation and even encouraged by the government. The (64) _____ hand is extended to the poor, the homeless and the (65) _____.

Some people work to teach youngsters (66) _____ to read, others open (67) _____ soup kitchens to (68) _____ the homeless. Volunteers also take (69) _____ of the disabled by making reading tapes for the blind and working in orphanages to help children without (70) _____.

V. Read and fill in the blanks with ONE suitable word.

Dear Grandma and Grandpa,

Hi. I'm on holiday (71) _____ Majorca with my friends, Tracy and Sharon. We arrived last Saturday. The first two days the weather (72) _____ not very nice, so we did some sightseeing. I took a lot of (73) _____. (74) _____ Wednesday we hired a car and (75) _____ out into the country. We stopped for lunch at lovely little village and (76) _____ in the afternoon we found (77) _____ beautiful beach. (78) _____ night we went to a disco. We didn't (79) _____ back till about 4 am, so we slept (80) _____ this morning and we decided to have a relaxing day by the hotel swimming pool. So that's where I am now.

Part IV: WRITING

VI. There is one mistake in each sentence. Find and correct the mistake.

81. She has went to visit Susan. She'll be back tomorrow.

=> _____.

82. Kim hasn't seen the film already, so don't tell her how it ends.

=> _____.

83. We should encourage people recycle glass, cans, plastic and paper.

=> _____.

84. Have you lived in Vancouver when you were young?

=> _____.

85. Jim has learnt a lot since he start the language course.

=> _____.

86. She didn't know that I watched her while she was singing.

=> _____.

87. I just can't get used to go to bed late.

=> _____.

88. We've been to the rainforest seven times for total.

=> _____.

89. I suggest you bring a couple of gloves with you.

=> _____.

90. Time's off. That's the end of the exam.

=> _____.

VII. Arrange these words to make meaningful sentences.

91. you/ Have/ finished/ homework/ your/ yet?

=> _____.

92. vacation/ since/ We/ haven't/ last/ had/ a/ year./

=> _____.

93. Ha Noi/ homeless/ give/ in/ clothes/ away/ They/ warm/ to/ people./

=> _____.

94. our/ a/ in/ makes/ Volunteering/ difference/ community./

=> _____.

95. It/ good/ to donate/because / can / save people's lives/is/you/ blood./

=> _____.

96. poor/ should/ The/ rich/ help/ the./

=> _____.

97. Doing/ meaningful/ volunteer work / activity/society/ is/ a/for./

=> _____.

98. away/ should/ the/ People/ give/ unused/ poor/ things/ to./

=> _____.

99. / are/ People/ to/ willing/ donate/ to/ charity/ very./

=> _____.

100. working/Do/ with/ children/people/ you/ like/ or with/elderly?/

=> _____.

----THE END----